P.O Box 3092,
Moshi,
Tanzania.

Date: 15t August 2022.

The Director General,

The Eastern and Southern African Management Institute, (ESAMI)
P.O Box 3030, i
Arusha,

Tanzania.

Dear Sir/Madam,

RE: RECOMMENDATION LETTER FOR MICHAEL PETER's APPLICATION FOR THE MASTERS IN PROJECT
MANAGEMENT (MPM)

| am writing this letter to recommend Michael Peter for the Masters in Project Management program at your
esteemed institute which is scheduled to start on 24t QOctober 2022.

| have worked with Michael for close five years now and directly supervised him as his Senior Strateguc Result
Manager (SSRM) at Elizabeth Glaser Pediatric AIDS Foundation (EGPAF).

In my time working with Michael, | have personally witnessed his dedication and hard work for the foundation. He
has consistently performed his duties with high competence and often goes the exira mile, doing more than
expected.

Michael's interest and ability to learn new tasks have allowed him to be very knowledgeable not only in Grants and
Contracts management, but also Compliance and Finance management. He is an excellent problem solver, he
always demonstrates ability to learn and retain information quickly and accurately. In addition he is an excellent
communicator and has the skills and personality needed to be a leader.

| believe Michael is well equipped to handle the challenges and learning experiences that ESAMI can provide for
him. He is fully capable of balancing the workload between his job responsibilities and school. The knowledge he
will gain from Masters in Project Management will serve him well and will prepare him for promotional opportunities
in the near future. Michael is great candidate and will be very successful in your MPM program.

Should you have any question/need additional information, please reach out through jmremi@pedaids.org

Sincerely,
e =
— ]

Jonathan Mremi.



